
THE SALUDA COUNTY PROJECT BEULAH JOINT COUNTY INDUSTRIAL AND BUSINESS PARK

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the County Council for Saluda County will conduct a public hearing relating to Ordinance Number 01-21 entitled “AN ORDINANCE TO AMEND THE MULTI-COUNTY INDUSTRIAL PARK AGREEMENT BETWEEN SALUDA COUNTY AND AIKEN COUNTY ATTACHED AS SCHEDULE I OF ORDINANCE NO. 13-13; TO ADD OTHER PROPERTIES REQUESTED TO BE PLACED IN THE MULTI-COUNTY PARK; AND OTHER MATTERS RELATED THERETO.”
The hearing will be held at Council Chamber at 400 West Highland Street, Saluda, South Carolina 29138 beginning at 6:00 p.m., on February 8, 2021, or, on the same date, at such other time thereafter as Council may announce. At the time and place fixed for this public hearing, all taxpayers, residents or other interested persons who appear will be given an opportunity to express their views for or against the matters contemplated by the Ordinance. Individuals needing special assistance or sign interpreter to participate in the meeting, please notify the County Administrator's Office 48 hours prior to the meeting.
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